WAIREPO, Jacqui

From: John Cleal | FVMS <john.fvms@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 12 October 2015 3:53 p.m.
To: Dave Wakefield; Dean Jurasovich; Greg Summerton; john.brown@westfleet.co.nz;

Lance Connor; Louise Cowan; Mike Robson; Nino Basile; Nino D,Esposito; Richard
(Dick) Cleall; Steve Connor; Stu Morrison; David Cowdry; Jim Peterson; Matt
Harvey; Neil Penwarden; Samuel Penwarden; Simon Gibb; Steve Collier; Andy
Smith (Talley's); Bill Healey; Brent Threadwell (United Fisheries Limited); Chris
Carey; Darryn Shaw; Dorje Strang; Geoffrey Clark; Grant Curtis; Hamish Tijsen;
Jason Anderson; Jason Willaimson; Jim Fitzgerald; Murray Williamson;
pdb@solander.com; Peter Dawson (NDW); Philip Smith; Ronni Symon; Scott
Gillanders; sergei.shelest@indfish.co.nz; Stephen Bishop; Steve Coles; Theo Reeve;
Tim Law; Tim Vincent; Valeri Belov

Cc: Richard Wells

Subject: Reminder- Captures of Salvins
Attachments: salvinsFact. sheet.pdf

Hi All

We’ve had two capture events recently of Salvin’s Albatross, one auto-liner and one trawler, on the
C/Rise.

Both vessels were maintaining best practice procedures at the time, and in both cases it was a ‘one-off’
Trigger-point’ capture event; rather than vessel/crew poor performance..

This is the highest risk bird as per ‘level two Risk assessment’/ NOPA, for the deepwater fleet, and one in-
which we are working hard to reduce the risk of multiple capture events.
This is the period we see increased encounters and some years aggressive behaviour as adults feed chicks.

Please be vigilant in your mitigation deployment and ensure best practice and or VMP offal control
procedures are strictly followed.

Attached is the Salvin’s ‘Mollymawk-fact sheet’ for more detailed information.

Cheers John

John Cleal

F.V. Management Services Ltd
12 Duncan Street Port Nelson
PO Box 1279 Nelson 7040

PH: (0064) 0 21 305 825
john.fvms@xtra.co.nz




